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Nuclear Regulatory Commission:

As a resident of San Luis Obispo for eleven years. I urge you not ;
to allow PG & E to store spent fuel on the premises of the Diablo |
Canyon Plant.

I feel that the plant is unsafe and adding the extra danger of
storing radioactive waste further increases the possibility of
a major accident which would ruin our beautiful environment.

j
iI speak for many others in voicing my opposition to this waste

storage proposal.

Sincerely,
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Merrill C. Gaines I
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